
 
 

City of Lanett 
                      Meeting Minutes City Council 
Monday, August 30, 2022  6:00 PM                Lanett City Hall 

Work Session - 
The City Council of the City of Lanett, Alabama, met on Tuesday August 30, 2022, 

at the Lanett City Hall at 6:00 P.M.   
 

Council members present were Tony Malone, Ronnie Tucker, and Tifton Dobbs.  

Mayor Jamie Heard presided over the meeting, who opened the work session and 

welcomed everyone. 
 

Mayor Heard recognized Jeff Aston with Clearwater. Aston presented four options 

for renewal of the agreement between the City of Lanett and Clearwater. Aston 

gave an update on the completed work orders this year. 
 

Aston also discussed the emergency need for the city to purchase a replacement 

clarifier. He had received a quoted price of $109,642.00 from RSG Clarifier 

Experts. 
 

Copies of the proposed new Personnel Policy Handbook to give council adequate 

time to look over it before the next meeting. 
 

The recent paving bid for S. 7th Street was discussed. There were 3 companies that 

sent in bids. 

 

City Attorney Stanley Gray talked about the previously discussed ownership of the 

Lanett City Schools property and stated that the council needed to decide what they 

wanted to do. 
 

East Alabama Regional Planning and Development representatives Rajiv Myana 

and Frank Hubbard presented a slide show on Comprehensive Plan Update and 

what possibilities there were for the City of Lanett. Following the presentation, the 

floor was opened for questions from the audience. Members from the Planning 

Board and Board of Adjustment that were present were introduced and given 

material to look over. Valerie Gray with the Chambers County Development Board 

was also present, stating that they were already conducting Brownsfield studies on 

the mill site. 

 

Mayor Heard stated that there being no further business to come before this 

council, motion duly made, the meeting adjourned at 6:46 P.M.  

Attest:  
 

_____________________  _______________________________ 

Jamie Heard, Mayor    Deborah Gilbert, City Clerk/Treasurer 

401 N. Lanier Ave. 
Lanett, AL 36863 


